
 
 

15 June 2017 

 

Re: ACCC Mobile Roaming Inquiry 
 

 

 
To whom it may concern, 
  
 
 
The Hunter Business Chamber appreciates the ACCC’s recent draft decision not to declare mobile 
roaming. 
 
The Chamber is concerned that if this decision was overturned that it would create uncertainty in the 
process and leave the community exposed to potential price increases and decreased coverage. 
 
Attached with this letter is a copy of the Chamber’s previous correspondence to the Inquiry stating its 
concerns with decisions that potentially created a disincentive for investment in rural and regional 
areas. 
 
The Chamber urges sensible practice and policy that provides certainty and incentive for investment in 
responding to community needs. 
 
Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me on 02 4969 9600. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

 

Anita Hugo 

 
Policy and Public Affairs Manager 

Hunter Business Chamber 


